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3.6.1.3.6

Verifying that the full closure- isolation time of each MSIy
is within the specified limits is required to demonstrate
OPERABILITY. The full closure isolation time test ensures
that the MSIV will isolate in a time period that does not
exceed the times assumed in the DBA analyses. The Frequency
of this SR is in accordance with the Inservice Testing
Program.
With regard to isolation time values obtained pursuant to
this SR, as read from plant indication instrumentation, the
specified limit is considered to be a nominal value and
therefore does not require compensation for instrument
indication uncertainties (Ref. 10).
SR

3.6.1.3.7

Automatic PCIVs close on a primary containment isolation
signal to prevent leakage of radioactive material from
primary containment following a DBA. This SR ensures that
each automatic PCIV will actuate to its isolation position
on a primary containment isolation signal. The LOGIC SYSTEM
FUNCTIONAL TEST in SR 3.3.6.1.6 overlaps this SR to provide
complete testing of the safety function. The ZX&Si-nth
L
_
Frequency is based on the need to perform this Surveillance
under the conditions that apply during a plant outage and
the potential for an unplanned transient if the Surveillance
were performed with the reactor at power. Operating
experience has shown that these components usually pass this
Surveillance
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Therefore, the Frequency was concluded to be acceptable from
a reliability standpoint.
SR

3.6.1.3.8

This SR ensures that the leakage rate of secondary
containment bypass leakage paths is less than the specified
leakage rate. This provides assurance that the assumptions
in the radiological evaluations of References 1, 2, and 3
are met. The leakage rate of each bypass leakage path is
assumed to be the maximum pathway leakage (leakage through
the worse of the two isolation valves) unless the
penetration is isolated by use of one closed and
de-activated automatic valve, closed manual valve, or blind
flange. In this case, the leakage rate of the isolated
bypass leakage path is assumed to be the actual pathway
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